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Message from the Executive Head teacher 
 

The end of term is quickly approaching but school 
life remains as busy as ever.  

 
It was lovely that the weather held off and we 

were able  to enjoy   Early years and KS1 Sports 
day, KS2 Sports day has been rescheduled and 

will be on Tuesday 18th July  in the afternoon 
(Fingers crossed). 

 
On Tuesday we will welcome our new Reception 

children for September. 
 

Please find enclosed the class teacher list for 
September. Miss  Warwood will be leaving us  to 

work closer to home and we wish her every 
success in the future. We would like to offer a 
warm welcome to Laura Jefferies and Helen 

Pittman who are joining our  UKS2  teaching team. 
 

It was lovely to lead my first celebration assembly 
at St. Johns and I would like to congratulate all the 

children who  received an award. 
Celebration assembly will now be held every 

Friday. 
 

Thank you for all of your contributions to our 
Tombola stall and I look forward to meeting as 
many of you as possible  at our school Fete on 

Friday 7th July. 
 

 

Prayer of Saint Paul based on Romans 
8 

For those who love God everything 
works out for good, because God has 
chosen us to bear the image of Jesus. 

With God on our side who can be 
against us? Even if we face hard 

times or are threatened – God’s love 
is greater still and nothing can ever 

separate us from his love. 
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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 

pupils who received special 

awards this week: 

 
Early Years– Saif, Bella,  

 Maisie-Bleu, Jaxon 

                              

Year 1– Elsie, Macie 

 

Year 1 / 2- Millie, Bella 

                

Year 2 –Marek, Chris 

 

Year 3 – Mason, Aoife 

 

Year 3 / 4-Eamon , Condoleezza 

               

Year 4 – Oscar, Tomaso 

 

Year 5 – Craig, Ayarin 

 

Year 5 / 6 –Jake, Akindotun 

              

Year 6 – Lara-Mae, Amber 

Class Assemblies 

 

Miss Bodley -Wednesday 5th July 09.00 

Early Years-Friday 7th July 09.00 

 

If your child is taking part in one of these assemblies 

you are welcome to come and join us. 



Class Teachers September 2017 

 

Early Years-Mrs Druce & Miss Pepler 

Year 1-Miss Walas 

Year 1/2 – Miss Bodley & Mrs Daniels 

Year 2 – Mrs Tyrrell 

Year 3-Miss Wortley 

Year 3/4-Mrs Griffin & Mrs MacLean 

Year 4-Miss Lewis 

Year 5 Mrs Jefferies 

Year 5/6- Mrs Pittman 

Year 6 Mrs McGeehan 

Miss Jackson, Mrs Naish, Mrs Bullen and 

Mrs Jackson will continue as our PPA 

Teachers. 

 

 

We would like to thank you all for 

collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers for 

our school.  The final count is just 

over 20,000 

We will be placing an order for P.E 

equipment, which can be 

enjoyed by all the children in the 

school. 

We would also like to thank Miss 

Lewis and her P.E Leaders for their 

patience in counting all the 

vouchers. 

Transition Meetings Date Time 

  

Early Years -Year 1 Monday 10th July 2017 09.15 

Year 6 Leavers Mass Thursday 13th July 09.15 

LKS2 Transition 

(Year2-Year 3) 

Friday 14th July 2017 09.15 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

Summer Fete  

Friday 7th July 6pm-9pm 

The PTFA are still looking for helpers to 
help set up, run stalls and tidy away. If 
you can help in anyway please pop 

into the school office and we will pass 
your name on to PTFA. Could we also 

remind you to continue to sell your raffle 
tickets, there are spare booklets and 

these can be collected from the school 
office. 

All money raised at the school fete is 
used to provide extra resources for your 

children. 


